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Date: 4/01/22

The SAT and PSAT testing is April 13" Jo Ann Spicer and Jake
Nartker have worked very hard over the last few months to
ensure our students have the best possible testing experience.

Prom is 4/23/22 at the Legacy Golf Club.

Congratulations to Beth Kevorkian! She was selected as the
Golden Apple Award winner for the month of March.

The Reproductive Health Commiittee meeting was held March
31* at 6:30 in the IVN room. Brenda Huber continues to work
tirelessly to assure that we are not only meeting the
requirements, but on the cutting edge of current health
curriculum materials.

Our Quiz Bowl team has been able to compete this year! The
matches have been virtual. They were able to defeat Dundee
by one question in their most recent match! Mr. Davison and
Ms. Ziems do a terrific job making sure their team is ready.



